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MRS Elizabeth Gole 
172 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 

RE: Mod2021/0983 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

It has recently come to my attention the changes to the above development application. As a 
local resident of many years I find it quite distressing that the restaurant size and hours being 
considered have been increased so dramatically along with extended hours of operation and 
the serving of alcohol. Not only will the traffic be greatly increased but the parking will become 
even more impossible and I can only imagine the noise level as patrons leave. 
I cannot possibly see how another venue of this scale is in keeping with the character of Whale 
Beach. Certainly, I feel the locals will be ones to suffer if this goes ahead in its proposed form. 
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